
 
 

Natural hazards can have serious impacts on the 

Town of Hanover and its residents 

    

The Town of Hanover is preparing the Hanover Hazard Mitigation Plan to help 

the town reduce its vulnerability to the impacts of natural hazard events such 

as flooding, hurricanes and winter storms. 

Join the Town for a presentation and discussion about the Hanover 

Hazard Mitigation Plan at a Public meeting: 

Date:             Thursday, March 26,  2015 

Time:            10:00 AM  

Location:      Hanover Town Hall  1st Floor Large Hearing Room 

                        550 Hanover Street, Hanover 

For more information or if you need special accommodations to attend this 

meeting, please contact Joan Blaustein (617) 933-0755 or 

jblaustein@mapc.org.   

 



 


